
 

 

 TISBURY WATERWAYS COMMITTEE MEETING 

MINUTES 

Thursday, August 19, 2021, at 5:30pm 

Meeting held remotely via Zoom platform  

 

In Attendance: Paul Munafo, Michael Baptiste, Matt Hobart, John Packer and Greg Martino (Recused 

from committee) 

Also Present: John Crocker, Danielle Ewart, Kim Elias, Lynne Fracker, Bob Landreth.                        

1) Call to Order:  Matt Hobart opened the meeting.  
 

Public Comment:  Bob Landreth requested that when the Waterways Committee next meet to 

resume reviewing and recommending changes to the Waterways Regulations, that it be 

presented in a format that is easier to follow.  He suggested that working with one document 

and if needed would help consolidate it. 

 

 

2) Greg Martino – Aquaculture Application:  Greg Martino made a presentation for an Aquaculture 

License Application.   He explained there is no change to the previous application except for 

location.  He did dive the site and felt that it was viable for growing.   Danielle Ewart felt that it 

was solid application and that Mr. Martino had worked well with the Natural Resources 

Department in selecting the site.  She felt that there was no other conflict with user groups.  John 

Crocker echoed her comments.  

 

After discussion, Paul Munafo made a motion and Michael Baptiste seconded to recommend to 

the Select Boat to approve the Martino Seafood LLC Aquaculture Application as presented. 

           (Voted 4-0) 

 

 

Michael Baptiste made a motion and John Packer seconded to adjourn  (Voted 4-0) 

 

 

Next Waterways Committee Meeting:    To be determined 

     


